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Dear Parents/Carers,  

Thank you so much for coming to our Christmas Fair last night. After many years of Covid, it was so nice to have 

so many of you in school. We really appreciate how you, as parents and carers, support school with these events. 

The idea is to show that we very much feel part of the Thornaby community and value you as partners in what 

we do here at school. It is also a great way of making extra money for school and last night was very successful. 

It is really touching to see how everyone comes together to help our children in such a community- minded way.  

Every penny that is made through fundraising goes back into buying new things that each child in school benefits 

from. This ranges from new technology, to PE equipment to a new outdoor trim trail. Today, excitingly, work 

has started on removing our old play equipment, and starting to put in the base for the new area. This will be 

for all our children to enjoy and should be available to use all-year round.  

Thank you to our Friends of Village for organising and running the fair last night. So much time, effort and skill 

goes into everything that they do. If you would ever like to help out they would love to hear from you. Check 

out their Facebook and Twitter pages for more details.  

Yours sincerely, 

 
R Birtwhistle 
Head Teacher. 

 

http://www.thevillageprimary.org.uk/

